
My name is Larry Baughman and I live in John Day. That would be a 3 hour drive from Bend. No 
increase in the gas tax. I'm retired and needing to travel 3 - 4 hours (one way) to get to the medical help 
I need. That is true for a lot of us. 
 Cap and Trade for me would only add to our cost of living.  
 
On a side note I am watching other bills that would add to my cost of living, such as some wanting to 
raise the boat registration fee by 32% and obtain a water passage fee to paddle a non-motorized boat.  
 
Enough of tax increases! The tax payers of Oregon are not made of money.  
 
Larry Baughman   

 


